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Dear Parents, 
 

We are all looking forward to our forthcoming trip to the Warriner School Farm on Friday 13th March.  The 

coach will be arriving at 9am so please can all children arrive promptly.  Our estimated time of arrival back to 

school is 12pm.  Collection for morning children will be from the normal Nursery gate but at the slightly later 

time.   

This date also happens to be Sports Relief.  We would therefore like to invite the children to wear comfortable, 

active wear such as track suit bottoms or leggings for a donation of £1 to go towards this good cause.  

What to Bring: Children will need to bring a pair of welly boots in a named plastic bag and a sensible 
waterproof coat. 
 
Lunch/snack arrangements: School will provide a morning snack for the children.  All children staying for 
lunch and the afternoon session will need to bring a packed lunch. 
 
Should you have any further questions then please do not hesitate to ask a member of the team. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and co-operation. 
 

Mrs Marsh 
Nursery Teacher 
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